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this beloved author's mind and heart, exploring such universal themes as friends and family, home, glamour and beauty,
children, travel, and more. Marian's hilarious and thoughtful take on life makes her readers feel they are reading a
friend, not just an author. Marian continues to entertain with her reports from the trenches, and throws in some
original short fiction as well. Whether it's visiting Siberia, breaking it off with an old hairdresser, shopping (of
course!), turning forty, living with her beloved husband, Himself (a man beyond description), or musing on the F word
(feminism), Marian shares the joys, passions, and sorrows of her world and helps us feel good about our own. So grab a
latte and a pillow and get ready to laugh your slippers off!
The Paris Book Marian Parry 2015 In 1952 Ben Shahn said to Marian Parry, "Marian, make the most beautiful book you can
and I'll take it to Curt Valentin." She made The Paris Book, which she had conceived of sometime prior to this
prompting, and as promised, the book was presented to Curt Valentin who was moved to publish it. Mr. Valentin, who had
published several significant, limited edition books in which the writings of poets and novelists were accompanied by
illustrations made by contemporary artists, passed away the following year and The Paris Book was never published. UnGyve will reproduce this most beautiful book of watercolours in their exquisite detail exactly as was intended. The
Paris Book represents Marian Parry's affinity for the city in which she spent the first years of childhood; twenty
extraordinary illustrations accompanied by her own hand-lettered prose -- the story of "an odd bird" and his discovery
of Paris. -I Wonder Marian Bantjes 2018-09-25 From typographic illustrator Marian Bantjes, I Wonder will make you think in new
ways about art, design, beauty, and popular culture. This unique presentation features the elaborately crafted word
pictures of Marian Bantjes, the most inventive and creative typographic illustrator of our time. Whether intricately
hand-drawn or using computer illustration software, Bantjes's work crosses the boundaries of time, style, and
technology. There is, however, another side to Bantjes's visual work: her thoughtful treatises on art, design, beauty,
and popular culture that add a deeper dimension to the decorative nature of her best-known work. These reflections
cover the cult of Santa, road-side advertising, photography and memory, the alphabet's letterforms, heraldry, and
stars. Bantjes's writing style ranges from the playful to the confrontational, but it is always imbued with
perspicacity, insight, and a sense of fun. Intended to inspire creatives of any persuasion, this is more than a
collection of ideas: Bantjes has meticulously illustrated every page of the book in her inimitable style to create an
accessible work of art that is far greater than the sum of its parts. Quirky, poignant, astute, funny--this beautiful
book presents a compelling collection of observations on visual culture and design. In Stefan Sagmeister's telling
words, Bantjes's work is his "favorite example of beauty facilitating the communication of meaning." This paperback
edition is expanded with a new essay from the author.
The Other Side of the Story Marian Keyes 2009-03-17 Jojo Harvey is a dead ringer for Jessica Rabbit and the most
ferocious literary agent in town. A former NYPD cop, she now lives in London making million-dollar book deals while
trying to make partner at her firm . . . all the while sleeping with the boss man. Lily Wright is an author who
believes in karma, and is waiting for the sky to fall after stealing her former best friend's man. Though her first
book failed to sell, her life turns upside down when her most recent book becomes a huge bestseller. Gemma Hogan is an
event designer extraordinaire, but her personal life is nonexistent after losing the love of her life and her best
friend in one fell swoop. To make matters worse, her father has just left her mother. While taking care of her mother,
she e-mails a close colleague about her frustrations, who in turn forwards the hilarious e-mails to a famous literary
agent named Jojo Harvey, who just happens to represent her former friend, now enemy, Lily Wright. . . . Written in the
charming and chatty voice that has become Marian Keyes's signature style, this hilarious and heartwarming novel proves
there are three sides to every story . . . especially in the world of publishing!
His Saint Lucy Lennox 2018-11-05 Augie: Freak out after home invasion? Check. Sleep in the attic because I'm a scaredycat? Check. Fall in love with the gorgeous SEAL who's teaching me self-defense? Che... wait, what? Saint: He's a client
- nothing more. Except he's so much freaking more. Cute and sweet... the antiques geek is the total package. And I'll
do anything for him.
Booker T. Washington Emma E. Haldy 2016-08-01 The My Itty-Bitty Bio series are biographies for the earliest readers.
This book examines the life of Booker T. Washington in a simple, age-appropriate way that will help children develop
word recognition and reading skills. Includes a timeline and other informative backmatter.
Borrowing Blue Lucy Lennox 2021-02-10 Blue: When my ex walks into the resort bar with his new husband on his arm, I
want nothing more than to prove to him that I've moved on. Thankfully, the sexy stranger sitting next to me is more
than willing to share a few kisses in the name of revenge. It gets even better when those scorching kisses turn into a
night of fiery passion. The only problem? Turns out the stranger's brother is marrying my sister later this week.
Tristan: I have one rule: no messing with the guests at my vineyard resort. Of course the one exception I make turns
out to be my future brother-in-law. Now we're stuck together for a week of wedding activities, and there's no avoiding
the heat burning between us. So fine, we make a deal: one week. One week to enjoy each other's bodies and get it out of
our system. Once the bride and groom say I do and we become family, it'll all be over between us. Right?
British Murder Mysteries - 10 Book Collection Charles Norris Williamson 2022-05-17 This unique and meticulously edited
collection of thriller classics includes: The Motor Maid_x000D_ The Girl Who Had Nothing_x000D_ The Second
Latchkey_x000D_ The Castle of Shadows_x000D_ The House by the Lock_x000D_ The Guests of Hercules_x000D_ The Port of
Adventure_x000D_ The Brightener_x000D_ The Lion's Mouse_x000D_ The Powers and Maxine_x000D_ Charles Norris Williamson
(1859–1920) and Alice Muriel Williamson (1869-1933) were British novelists who jointly wrote a number of novels which
cover the early days of motoring and can also be read as travelogues._x000D_
Great Circle Maggie Shipstead 2021-05-04 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A TODAY SHOW #ReadWithJenna BOOK CLUB PICK •
WOMEN'S PRIZE FOR FICTION NOMINEE • The unforgettable story of a daredevil female aviator determined to chart her own
course in life, at any cost: an “epic trip—through Prohibition and World War II, from Montana to London to present-day
Hollywood—and you’ll relish every minute” (People). After being rescued as infants from a sinking ocean liner in 1914,
Marian and Jamie Graves are raised by their dissolute uncle in Missoula, Montana. There--after encountering a pair of
barnstorming pilots passing through town in beat-up biplanes--Marian commences her lifelong love affair with flight. At
fourteen she drops out of school and finds an unexpected and dangerous patron in a wealthy bootlegger who provides a
plane and subsidizes her lessons, an arrangement that will haunt her for the rest of her life, even as it allows her to
fulfill her destiny: circumnavigating the globe by flying over the North and South Poles. A century later, Hadley
Baxter is cast to play Marian in a film that centers on Marian's disappearance in Antarctica. Vibrant, canny, disgusted
with the claustrophobia of Hollywood, Hadley is eager to redefine herself after a romantic film franchise has
imprisoned her in the grip of cult celebrity. Her immersion into the character of Marian unfolds, thrillingly,
alongside Marian's own story, as the two women's fates--and their hunger for self-determination in vastly different
geographies and times--collide. Epic and emotional, meticulously researched and gloriously told, Great Circle is a
monumental work of art, and a tremendous leap forward for the prodigiously gifted Maggie Shipstead.
A Very Marian Christmas Lucy Lennox 2021-07-02 12 Marian Men-A-Mating... I mean, A-Meeting 11 Blind Dates-A-Blinding 10
Lords-A-Leaping (to conclusions) 9 Ladies Dancing (okay, maybe that's Griff) 8 Kids-A-Complaining 7 Changes-A-Clothing
6 Love Junk Gadgets 5 **DRA-AAG QUEENS** 4 Calling Neighbors 3 Nosy Grannies 2 Men Falling In Love And a partridge in a
pear tree. A Very Marian Christmas tells the story of a crazy family who goes to great lengths to find Noah a boyfriend
in time for the holidays. But as Noah goes on date after date with these perfectly nice strangers, all he really wants
is to return home to be with his roommate, Luke, who just so happens to be his brother's BFF and the man he's wanted
for years.
Facing West Lucy Lennox 2017-08-19 Nico:I left my family and tiny Texas hometown fifteen years ago to escape small-town
gossips and to give my mom and sister the chance at a better life. But when a phone call from an attorney back home
informs me that my sister passed away, leaving me custody of her newborn baby, I'm shocked out of the steady life I've
built for myself running a tattoo shop in San Francisco.The thing is: I don't do babies. And I don't do small towns. Or
commitment. And I especially don't do family. My plan is to go back to Hobie just long enough to sign adoption papers,
giving my niece the kind of stable, loving family I could never provide. But the moment I meet my niece in the arms of
Weston Wilde, my sister's best friend and the town's handsome doctor, my plans begin to change. Because suddenly, I see
a different future. One with the very thing I thought I never deserved: a family. If only I can convince West that I'm
not the same good-for-nothing kid ready to bolt when things get tough.Weston:There's one thing I know for sure about
Nico Salerno: he was a good-for-nothing as a kid and judging by the purple-haired, tattoo'd punk who shows up at his
sister's funeral, he hasn't changed. There's no way I'm letting him take custody of my best friend's baby. But the more
time I spend around him, the more I realize that his rough exterior is just a shell and that beneath all the tattoos is
a scared, insecure man searching for a place to belong. And pretty soon I know exactly where he belongs: in my bed and
by my side.The problem is, he abandoned his family once before, how do I know that if we become a family he won't do it
again?Facing West is the first in the new Forever Wilde series about the huge Wilde family from Hobie, Texas, whose
patriarchs aren't above a little meddling if that's what it takes to help their grandkids find true love.
The Elocutionists Marian Wilson Kimber 2017-01-19 Emerging in the 1850s, elocutionists recited poetry or drama with
music to create a new type of performance. The genre--dominated by women--achieved remarkable popularity. Yet the
elocutionists and their art fell into total obscurity during the twentieth century. Marian Wilson Kimber restores
elocution with music to its rightful place in performance history. Gazing through the lenses of gender and genre,
Wilson Kimber argues that these female artists transgressed the previous boundaries between private and public domains.
Their performances advocated for female agency while also contributing to a new social construction of gender.
Elocutionists, proud purveyors of wholesome entertainment, pointedly contrasted their "acceptable" feminine attributes
against those of morally suspect actresses. As Wilson Kimber shows, their influence far outlived their heyday. Women,
the primary composers of melodramatic compositions, did nothing less than create a tradition that helped shape the
history of American music.
A Book of Marian Prayers William G. Storey 2011 A Book of Marian Prayers by William G. Storey is a vast collection of
Christ-centered Marian prayers. These prayers are taken from the great tradition of Catholic devotional prayer,
including A Little Office of the Blessed Virgin Mary, the Twenty Mysteries of the Rosary, and Novenas to Mary.
Station Eleven Emily St. John Mandel 2014-09-09 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • An audacious, darkly glittering novel set in the
eerie days of civilization’s collapse—the spellbinding story of a Hollywood star, his would-be savior, and a nomadic
group of actors roaming the scattered outposts of the Great Lakes region, risking everything for art and humanity. Now
an original series on HBO Max. Over one million copies sold! Kirsten Raymonde will never forget the night Arthur
Leander, the famous Hollywood actor, had a heart attack on stage during a production of King Lear. That was the night
when a devastating flu pandemic arrived in the city, and within weeks, civilization as we know it came to an end.
Twenty years later, Kirsten moves between the settlements of the altered world with a small troupe of actors and
musicians. They call themselves The Traveling Symphony, and they have dedicated themselves to keeping the remnants of
art and humanity alive. But when they arrive in St. Deborah by the Water, they encounter a violent prophet who will
threaten the tiny band’s existence. And as the story takes off, moving back and forth in time, and vividly depicting
life before and after the pandemic, the strange twist of fate that connects them all will be revealed. Look for Emily
St. John Mandel’s new novel, Sea of Tranquility, coming soon!
Maid Marian Elsa Watson 2004-04-13 An irresistible reimagining of the Robin Hood legend, Maid Marian brings to life the
rollicking--and romantic--world of the Middle Ages. An orphan and heiress to a large country estate, Marian Fitzwater
is wed at the age of five to an equally young nobleman, Lord Hugh of Sencaster, a union that joins her inheritance to
his, vastly enriching his family. But when she is seventeen, Lord Hugh, whom she hasn't seen in years, dies under
mysterious circumstances, leaving her alone again--a widow who has never been a bride. Like all unmarried young ladies
of fortune, she is made a ward of Richard the Lionheart, England's warrior king. With King Richard away on Crusade,
Marian's fate lies in the hands of his mother, the formidable Queen Eleanor of Aquitaine, who will arrange her second
marriage. The lucky bridegroom will get Marian's lands and, in return, pledge his loyalty--and silver--to King Richard.
Marian herself is irrelevant and she knows it. Determined not to be sold into another sham marriage, she seeks out the
one man whose spies can help uncover the queen's plans--Robin Hood, the notorious Saxon outlaw of Sherwood Forest.
Marian is surprised to discover that the famed "prince of thieves" is not only helpful but handsome, likable and
sympathetic to her plight. Following her plan, Robin’s men intercept a letter from Queen Eleanor, from which Marian
learns, to her horror, that she is to marry her late husband’s brother. His family's history of mysterious deaths, puts
Marian in grave danger. Once married, her land becomes theirs and they can easily dispose of her--a fate she may have
only narrowly escaped already. On the eve of her wedding, Robin Hood spirits Marian back to the forest. Queen Eleanor
believes her to be dead, allowing Marian to begin a new life with Robin Hood's outlaws, who pledge to help her regain
her fortune and expose the treachery of her enemies.
A Picture Book of Frederick Douglass David A. Adler 2018-01-01 "Adler, a prolific children's book author, has done a
good job describing the trajectory of Douglass's life as he moved from being a slave himself to being a freer of slaves
and a tireless civil rights activist. Narrator Charles Turner, who has a deep and resonant voice, uses just the right
matter-of-fact yet serious tones that won't overwhelm young listeners but will make an impression on them." -AudioFile
Parish Book of Chant Richard Rice 2020-03-28
Made Mine Sloane Kennedy 2018-08-31 What happens when a group of tough vigilantes meets up with a big-hearted family

Jumping Jude Lucy Lennox 2016-12-11 Jude: Reaching the top of the country music charts brings out the crazy, and
there's no one crazier than my ex. Unfortunately, his threats to out me are escalating. Enter the bodyguard of my
dreams. I'd probably chafe under his constant presence if his attention to my body wasn't so... ah... thorough. Now I
have to worry about outing myself to millions of fans if I can't keep my hands off him in public. Derek: Now I'm an exMarine turned babysitter. If I have to hear Jude sing his mega-hit Bluebells one more time, I might murder him myself,
and after 6 years in special ops, I know my way around a weapon. Unfortunately, so does he. Except his arsenal includes
washboard abs and a killer set of pipes. I've faced guns, knives, explosives and yet it's Jude Marian who may end up
bringing me to my knees.
Making it Up as I Go Along Marian Keyes 2016-02-11 A collection of hilarious, poignant, and moving essays from Marian
Keyes. Her tales of her eye-lash extension horrors, domestic goddess attempts, and the time that she decided to become
a yoga instructor will have you crying with laughter.
The World Book Encyclopedia 2002 An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the needs of elementary, junior high, and
senior high school students.
Marian Anderson James Meadows 2001-08 A biography of African-American concert singer Marian Anderson, discussing her
happy childhood in Philadelphia, her early involvement with music, her attempts to perfect her art, her European
success, the discrimination she encountered in the U.S., and the impact of her fame on racism.
What Counts as Love Marian Crotty 2017-10-15 In these nine stories, Marian Crotty inhabits the lives of people
searching for human connection. Her characters, most often young women, are honest, troubled, and filled with longing.
In the title story, a young woman begins a job on a construction site after leaving an abusive marriage. In “Crazy for
You,” two girls spy on a neighbor’s sex life, while their own sexuality hovers in the distance. In “A Real Marriage,” a
college student marries a boyfriend to help him stay in the United States. In “The Fourth Fattest Girl at Cutting Horse
Ranch,” the daily life of a residential treatment center for eating disorders is disrupted by the arrival of a
celebrity. The stories are set in Arizona, North Carolina, Pennsylvania, Maryland, and the Persian Gulf, and often
touch on themes of addiction, class, sexuality, and gender. What Counts as Love is a poignant, often funny collection
that asks us to take it and its characters seriously.
Made Marian Mixtape: Made Marian Series Book 9 Lucy Lennox 2021-08-20 The best mixtape always has a mix of favorites on
it- songs playing in the background at Jude and Derek's wedding or when Simone finally falls in love. Loud beats
pounding the dance floor when Blue tries to seduce Tristan in public, or sleepy notes written late at night while Jude
is on tour. Strains of familiar music bring heart-gripping memories rushing back in-memories of the first time Tilly
meets Senator Cannon, the weekend a mysterious new family member arrives at a snowy cabin expecting solitude but
finding a sexy lumberjack instead, or the winter Teddy "accidentally" strands Jamie in Tibet. Made Marian Mixtape is a
collection of everything from a short 1k word vignette to a longer 30k novella. Catch glimpses into the lives of
favorite existing Marian characters and meet new ones as well. With everything from hot nookie in a broken elevator to
double-doses of pre-wedding panic, Mixtape presents over ten new stories set in the Made Marian world that will make
you sniffle, swoon, and laugh out loud. Made Marian Mixtape is 72k words in length and best enjoyed by readers familiar
with the Marian world. Early praise for this collection: "Slam this bad boy into your tape deck. Hngh. Harder." Leonard Skynard (Lynard's very, very distant cousin) "OMG all the feels." - Boomers trying to be Millennials "For god's
sake, fast forward to the good stuff." - Matilda Marian "Maybe remove that shower scene? Ahem." - Maverick Marian "But
we really wanted to wear the tuxedos." - Springsteen and Patsy Cline (the pugs, not the singers)
The Ghost and Charlie Muir Felice Stevens 2020-08-09 Bad enough the big old house Charlie Muir inherits is next door to
Ian Gregg, the most gorgeous guy he's ever seen-it also happens to be occupied by Rachel, the ghost who keeps running
off his dates. It's impossible to get any loving when the bed starts shaking...and not because you're having fun in
it.When Ian helps Charlie search for the source of strange noises in his house, they stumble upon a stack of
photographs hiding century-old secrets. Curious of the friendship between the two men pictured, Charlie and Ian set off
to solve the mystery of their relationship. With the help of the meddling ghost, a magical mirror, and a way too Smart
TV, they find answers...and more.And as things heat up between Charlie and Ian, they begin to wonder if Rachel's
meddling has gone too far.Doesn't Rachel know Ian is straight?Or is he?That kiss they shared the other night sure
didn't seem like it.Or the one after that...
Grounding Griffin Lucy Lennox 2017-02-02 Griff: I learned early on that the easiest way to avoid a broken heart is to
always be the first out the door. Caring about anyone or anything is asking to be disappointed, which is why I avoid
relationships and chase freelance gigs - ghost writing restaurant reviews and penning articles about the efficacy of
cheesy pick up lines - instead of chasing my dreams. Besides, dreams don't come true for people like me. And no one,
not even the sexy-as-hell bartender at the club can convince me otherwise. Because I'm never risking my heart again.
Sam: As a bartender I've watched a million pick-up artists work their magic, but none as talented as Griffin Marian.
He's a flirt, a good time. Hooking up with him was supposed to be just a fling. I wasn't supposed to care abut his
fractured past or his buried dreams. I have my own future to worry about, especially after that stupid food critic
scuttled my hopes of finally opening my own restaurant. But, the more time I spend with Griff, the more I'm beginning
to realize that my plans mean nothing without him. If only I can convince him to give us a chance to follow our dreams
together.
Taming Teddy Lucy Lennox 2021-02-10 Teddy: If there's one thing I don't do, it's commitment. You don't become an awardwinning photographer by staying in one place. I'm always on the road, looking for the next shot, the next award, the
next hot body. Which is how I end up on Dr. James Marian's front porch in the middle-of-nowhere Alaska. He's known as
the Wildlife Whisperer, and I want to photograph him in action. He's reluctant at first, but I can be persuasive. Soon
enough I have him in bed saying yes over and over and over again, but my ability to shoot and scoot is frozen by a
Denali snowstorm. Jamie: I always thought of myself as the marrying type. Until I got left at the altar. Now I have a
new motto: never commit and never fall in love. So when a cocky nature photographer decides I'm the key to his next
masterpiece, it seems like the perfect arrangement: the hotshot's only in town for a brief assignment and then he'll be
gone. No commitment, no strings, and no chance of getting my heart broken again. There's just one problem: I think I'm
falling in love. Now I'm afraid that maybe I'm the marrying type after all. And he definitely is not. While it can also
be read on its own, Taming Teddy is the second in the new Made Marian series. Each book tells the story of one of the
Marian brothers' search for true love. The first in the series, Borrowing Blue, is available now.
Body and Soul Lucy Lennox 2018-02-05 Oz: Escaping the international modeling scene to design my own fashion collection
is the first step to shucking my bobble-headed supermodel reputation and proving to the world I'm more than just a
pretty face. But the minute I have to accept roadside help from the sexy man next door, I feel like the airhead people
think I am. And what's worse, the man clearly doesn't think I'm worth the time of day. But despite trying to ignore my
attraction to the mysterious doctor, I can't help but be drawn to him. With every moment spent together, I begin to
realize he's hiding more than just some details of his past. He has one foot out the door. As soon as I start to feel
like everything might be coming together for me, I realize the man I'm falling in love with isn't who I thought he was.
Jake: After three years on the run for being in the wrong place at the wrong time, I've finally found a seemingly safe
place to settle in Haven, Colorado. With friends, a job, and a cabin in the woods, I have everything I need to live a
simple life without drawing attention to myself. Everything's fine. Fine. Until I meet my new neighbor. The gorgeous
man is anything but subtle and brings color to my life that I didn't know was missing. But I learned years ago that
falling in love with someone wasn't an option anymore when simply being seen with me could have dire consequences. It's
time for me to run again, but I wonder if it's safe to stick around just long enough for a taste... Just when I begin
to realize Oz is the missing piece to bring me back to life after years of hiding, my past catches up to me and throws
everyone around me into danger. I know I should run, but what if it's time to finally stop running and make a stand,
once and for all? While Body and Soul is the third book in the Twist of Fate series, each novel can easily be read as a
standalone.
Today Is Not Your Day Marian Thurm 2015-10-01
Delivering Dante Lucy Lennox 2021-02-10 AJ: I know Dante's story better than anyone. After all, I was the one who
rescued him from his homophobic, abusive father eight years ago. Since then, I've kept my distance, but when I run into
him at the Marian House gala and he doesn't recognize me, I can't resist the incredible, sensitive man he's become. I
would do anything to protect Dante Marian, but what if his past keeps me from being part of his future? Dante: Every
new relationship has obstacles, it just turns out that ours involves my bumbling inexperience (ugh), an octogenarian
naughty toy party (don't ask), and being on the run in an RV with Aunt Tilly (it involves the Secret Service- no
really, don't ask). When my biological father takes his homophobic views to a national platform, the only way to stand
up for what I believe in is to claim my past and confront him. So now it's time to decide: do I put the past behind me
and walk away from AJ for good or face my biggest fear and fight for what's mine? Fair warning: Dante and AJ's story
contains frequent detailed scenes of man parts touching, little old ladies being inappropriate (this time with, ah,
props), and two hearts finding their HEA when they least expect it. While it can also be read on its own, Delivering
Dante is the sixth in the Made Marian series. Each book tells the story of one of the Marian brothers' search for true
love. Trigger Warning: Delivering Dante includes references to domestic violence and conversion therapy.
Mohandas Gandhi Joan Stoltman 2018-07-15 The story of Mohandas Gandhi is as topical, vital, and necessary a teaching
opportunity today as it was when it was an integral part of current events and not a story in history. This volume,
dedicated to passing on the story of Gandhi's words, work, and life to young readers, provides educators with an
essential tool to teach social justice, human rights, and how to stand up for your convictions through age-appropriate
language and explanation of concepts. This inspiring biography follows Gandhi's journey from humble beginnings to
becoming one of the most important activists of all time.
The Swimmers Marian Womack 2021-02-23 A claustrophobic, literary dystopia set in the hot, luscious landscape of
Andalusia from the author of The Golden Key. “A richly imagined eco-gothic tale.” – The Guardian "Exquisitely
realised.” – The Times After the ravages of the Green Winter, Earth is a place of deep jungles and monstrous animals.
The last of the human race is divided into surface dwellers and the people who live in the Upper Settlement, a ring
perched at the edge of the Earth’s atmosphere. Bearing witness to this divided planet is Pearl, a young techie with a
thread of shuvani blood, who lives in the isolated forests of Gobari, navigating her mad mother and the strange blue
light in the sky. But Pearl’s stepfather promises her to a starborn called Arlo, and the world Pearl thought she knew
will never be the same again. Set in the luscious landscape of Andalusia, this claustrophobic, dystopian reimagining of
Wide Sargasso Sea is a literary fever dream, a blazing vision of self-destruction and transformation.
Right as Raine Lucy Lennox 2021-01-30 Tiller: As the first openly gay professional football player, I can't afford to
make any mistakes, on or off the field. And the absolute biggest mistake I could make right now would be to fall for
Mikey Vining, my best friend, employee and, more importantly, Coach's baby boy. I might fantasize about Mikey at night-every night-but actually touching him would be a serious personal foul. And falling for him? That's completely out of
bounds. Mikey: I've learned my lesson about falling for one of my dad's players. They're a bunch of spoiled jocks with
more muscles than brains. I've spent years learning to keep my eyes, and my hands, to myself. But resisting the
temptation becomes nearly impossible when Tiller Raine and I end up together in a small cabin in a remote Colorado
town. Suddenly, there's not much to do but look at each other. And talk. And hopefully, hopefully touch. But what
happens when our stay in Aster Valley is over and it's time to return to the real world? Will Coach blow the whistle on
our relationship? Or will Tiller admit there might actually be something he loves more than football after all?
Maid Marian Thomas Love Peacock 2011-10-01 Looking for an alternate take on the classic tale of Robin Hood? Dive into
this satirical version told from the perspective of Maid Marian. In it, author Thomas Love Peacock deftly uses the
medieval period as a lens through which to poke fun at the excesses of the nineteenth-century Romantic movement.
Made Marian Mixtape Lucy Lennox 2019-12-03 The best mixtape always has a mix of favorites on it-- songs playing in the
background at Jude and Derek's wedding or when Simone finally falls in love. Loud beats pounding the dance floor when
Blue tries to seduce Tristan in public, or sleepy notes written late at night while Jude is on tour. Strains of
familiar music bring heart-gripping memories rushing back in--memories of the first time Tilly meets Senator Cannon,
the weekend a mysterious new family member arrives at a snowy cabin expecting solitude but finding a sexy lumberjack
instead, or the winter Teddy "accidentally" strands Jamie in Tibet. Made Marian Mixtape is a collection of everything
from a short 1k word vignette to a longer 30k novella. Catch glimpses into the lives of favorite existing Marian
characters and meet new ones as well. With everything from hot nookie in a broken elevator to double-doses of prewedding panic, Mixtape presents over ten new stories set in the Made Marian world that will make you sniffle, swoon,
and laugh out loud. Made Marian Mixtape is 72k words in length and best enjoyed by readers familiar with the Marian
world. Early praise for this collection: "Slam this bad boy into your tape deck. Hngh. Harder." - Leonard Skynard
(Lynard's very, very distant cousin) "OMG all the feels." - Boomers trying to be Millennials "For god's sake, fast
forward to the good stuff." - Matilda Marian "Maybe remove that shower scene? Ahem." - Maverick Marian "But we really
wanted to wear the tuxedos." - Springsteen and Patsy Cline (the pugs, not the singers)
Cracks in My Foundation Marian Keyes 2009-10-13 Go further under the covers and stay in bed a little longer with Marian
Keyes in this winning follow-up to her smash essay collection, Under the Duvet. Written in the witty, forthright style
that has earned her legions of devoted readers, Cracks in My Foundation offers an even deeper and more candid look into
made-marian-collection-volume-one
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with boundary issues? Reese: It's supposed to be an easy job. You know, the kind you get after you've been gone a while
and the boss is unsure of how capable you still are? But then there's a mugging, an abduction, two thugs, and a
blackmail scheme. And smack-dab in the middle of it is a beautiful lost soul who needs me. The scared, young gamer-geek
pushes all my protective buttons and awakens something inside me that's ready to dive right in and inhale the man. But
how could I have anything to offer someone like Ben? I'm a mess. Injured, scarred, practically closeted, the
recognizable son of a famous man... There's no way I can ask him to give me a shot at forever. Right? Ben: It seems
like I've been looking out for myself my entire life. Heck, I was even given away the day I was born. And, yeah, maybe
if my adoptive parents had survived, I would have had a nice life. But they didn't. And I don't. Instead, I'm forced to
put up with a hateful, scheming foster parent for the sake of sticking around to care for my little sister. Only, when
a blackmail plan lands little Georgie in the hands of thugs, it's clear I'm her only hope. At least... until I meet the
big, strong bodyguard someone sends to watch over me. Reese is everything I've ever daydreamed about: protective,
attentive, affectionate, and dedicated. But he's hiding something, and I don't have the time or energy to figure out
what. Because time is running out, and Georgie is the only family I have left. Until the biological brother who never
wanted me shows up and turns everything on its head. After having finally accepted it's just Georgie and me, suddenly
falling for my protector and being surrounded by Griff and the Marian clan makes me question everything I've ever known
about myself and what defines a family. Can a guy with a broken past ever build a family with someone who seems too
good to be true?
Under the Duvet Marian Keyes 2009-10-13 From the acclaimed bestselling author of Sushi for Beginners and Angels comes a
collection of personal essays on shopping, writing, moviemaking, motherhood and all the assorted calamities involved in
being a savvy woman in the new millennium. Her novels are read and adored by millions around the world, and with Under
the Duvet, Marian Keyes tackles the world of nonfiction. These are her collected pieces: regular bulletins from the
woman writing under the covers. Marian loves shoes and her LTFs (Long-Term Friends), hates realtors and lost luggage,
and she once had a Christmas office party that involved roasting two sheep on a spit, Moroccan-style. She's just like
you and me ... Featuring a wide compilation of Marian's journalism from magazines and newspapers, plus some exclusive,
previously unpublished material, Under the Duvet is bursting with funny stories: observations on life, in-laws, weight
loss, parties and driving lessons that will keep you utterly gripped -- either wincing with recognition or roaring with
laughter.
Roe v. Wade Marian Faux 2000-12-12 From the back-alley clinics of illegal abortionists to the behind-the scene
deliberations of the Supreme Court justices, Roe v. Wade is a riveting history of the thorniest ethical debate ever
brought before the Supreme Court. this is the bull story behind the struggle of two lawyers, Sarah Weddington and Linda
Coffee and their unwed, unemployed, pregnant client Norma McCorvey. In this updated edition Faux details recent
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challengesand erosions to the decision—including parental consent laws and bans on partial-birth abortions—and
illuminates how the ruling has impacted public attitudes and policy.
Made Marian Shorts Lucy Lennox 2018-07-13 The Marians aren't the only ones finding their happy ever after! In this
collection of four short stories, some of our beloved secondary characters from the Made Marian series steal the show
and find a love of their own. These stories range from 7k to 10k words and feature plenty of laughs, Marian cameos, and
love. A suggested reading order can be found in the Look Inside, but you do not need to have read any other Made Marian
novel to enjoy these stories. These stories have been previously published on Lucy's website.Brad's Story: When Brad
opens his Vegas hotel room door to find a hot police officer waiting on the other side, he assumes crazy Aunt Tilly has
sent him a strip-o-gram. But instead of getting naked, Detective Gorgeous pulls out his cuffs. Turns out, the badge and
uniform aren't just props, this cop is the real deal.Beck's Story: After touring around the world, sleeping with fans
after sold-out concerts, Beck is still unsatisfied in the bedroom. Men, women, men and women? He doesn't know quite
what he's looking for when he enters an exclusive club to find some company for the night. But two sexy strangers begin
dancing with him at the same time, and Beck finally begins to realize that it might not be variety he's after, but just
the right set of lips whispering sexy words into his ear.Keller's Story: After telling Tilly to back off her attempt at
setting him up, Keller catches sight of the nude model for the old lady's art class. Did he speak too soon? Meanwhile,
stand-in model Eli is regretting his decision to strip down for a group of senior citizens, but then meets the manager
of the vineyard and realizes being naked might not be so bad after all. Especially when things get wet... like really
very wet... with hoses.Josh's Story: After moving from Denali, Alaska, to San Francisco in order to branch out, Josh
hosts a big poker night for the Marians and his co-workers at the National Park Service. Little does he know, his own
true love may not be someone new after all. Eight years ago, Cyrus Dimakos had to leave the love of his life to take
care of his great-grandmother on a remote island in Greece. A family obligation may have kept Cyrus's body away from
Josh all this time, but his heart never left him. Could it be that The One That Got Away is finally back for good?
The Hchom Book Marian Churchland 2018-09-19 If you were a goblin, what would your treasure hoard contain? Gems and
minerals, biscuits and pastries, fine-tailored jackets, or perhaps all of the above. THE HCHOM BOOK collects
illustrations and essays from MARIAN CHURCHLANDÕs popular long-running blog, Hchom.com
Encyclopedia of Information Ethics and Security Quigley, Marian 2007-05-31 Rapid technological advancement has given
rise to new ethical dilemmas and security threats, while the development of appropriate ethical codes and security
measures fail to keep pace, which makes the education of computer users and professionals crucial. The Encyclopedia of
Information Ethics and Security is an original, comprehensive reference source on ethical and security issues relating
to the latest technologies. Covering a wide range of themes, this valuable reference tool includes topics such as
computer crime, information warfare, privacy, surveillance, intellectual property and education. This encyclopedia is a
useful tool for students, academics, and professionals.
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